January 7th, 2003

Richmond City Council o .
6911 No. 3 Road o b
Richmond, BC V6Y 2ClI O

Dear Mayor Malcolm Brodie
Councillor Linda Barnes
Councillor Derek Dang
Councillor Sue Halsey-Brandt
Councillor Evelina Halsey-Brandt
Councillor Rob Howard R
Councillor Kiichi Kumagai olos. o/

Councillor Bill McNulty X 2450 1.
Councillor Harold Steves 20 -OLymy

I am writing to you to request that myself and other members of the NO GAMES
2010 COALITION be allowed to give a presentation before Richmond City
Council on Monday January 27th, 2003.

We will discuss with you why many BC citizens such as ourselves are opposed
to the 2010 Winter Olympics Bid for Vancouver-Whistler. With Vancouver
holding a plebiscite on the Olympic Bid on February 22nd it is important

that other communities such as Richmond also discuss the pros and cons of
investing in this event. Our presentation will focus on the rmyth that the
Olympic Games create great economic and job growth within the community
hosting the event.

The NO GAMES 2010 COALITION will email and mail information to you before
our presentation on the issues outlined above (economic growth and job
stimulation).

Yours Truly,
[‘}JVM ™N~—" —

Kevan Hudson, NO GAMES 2010 COALITION
10680 Agassiz Court

Richmond, BC V7A 4K2

Telephone #: 604-274-1191

Email: khudson@vcn.be.ca
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Ashton, Fran

From: Ashton, Fran

Sent:  January 15, 2003 9:42 AM

To: 'khudson@vcn.be.ca'

Subject: Presentation to General Purposes Committee - January 20th, 2003

Good morning,.

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of this morning, at which time you indicated that you and one other
person representing the No Games 2010 Coalition, would be attending the General Purposes Committee meeting
scheduled for 4:00 p.m., on Monday, January 20th, 2003, in the Anderson Room, to discuss the 2010 Winter
Olympic Games Bid for Vancouver-Whistler.

For your information, the letter which you sent to Mayor and Council dated January 7th, 2003, will be included in
the agenda package for the January 20th General Purposes Committee meeting.

Fran J. Ashton

Executive Assistant, City Clerk's Office
604-276-4163
fashton@cityv.richmond.be.ca
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